Please ask for: Mrs R M Hall

Telephone: (0116) 2526319 O

Our Ref: Licensing/RMH

Date: 21 March 2012 .
Leicester
City Council

Mr H Ahktar

Managing Director

Cab Safe Security Solutions Ltd
Unit 3 Cadec Trading Estate
Beakes Road

Bearwood

Smethwick

West Midlands

B67 5RS

Dear Mr Ahktar,
Cab Safe Security Scréens - approval

Thank you for attending the Licensing Committee meeting in Leicester yesterday,
and for bringing a vehicle to demonstrate your product.

I am pleased to confirm that the Committee decided to approve the installation of
your security screens in private hire vehicles licensed by Leicester City Council. The
Council will not provide any funding for this, and any screens installed will be the
subject of a private agreement between the vehicle owner and your company.
However, I would be obliged if we could be informed of any vehicles that do have a
screen installed.

Members of the Committee were also asked to consider whether the fitting of a
security screen should prevent the use of the front passenger seat. The Committee
decided that this should be left to the driver’s discretion.

I hope that this information is clear but if you would like further clarification please
let me know.

Yours faithfully,

LA

Rachel Hall
Licensing Team Manager
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